From: carole berman
Sent: 20 August 2018 16:19

To: Planning [N

Subject: Re: Ref. 2018/0018/p & 2018/3549/p planning application 7A Denning Rd.NW3

20.8.2018
Dear Sir / Madam
Re Opposing Planning Application for Flat A, 7 Denning Road NW3 1ST

Ref. 2018/0018/p & 2018/3549/p planning application 7A Denning Rd.NW3

I have lived Il since 1990 apart from a period of about four years when | lived overseas and
rented my flat because of my former husband’s teaching job.

1 did make a postal application trying to oppose the first planning application but | didn't receive a
response, and the planning permission was granted. | am writing again in the hope of opposing the
second application both by email and also by post just to give every chance of you receiving it.

After a visit on Thursday to Pat Traynor’s flat, owner of flat A at her invitation, to see exactly what
she proposes to do with her extension, | was completely shocked to learn of the full extent of the
proposed extension. It covers a vast area including, a raised glass ceiling or roof that would come
just beneath | s would flood _at night with light pollution. It
would also be a real encroachment on -sleep and sense of well being andjwould really be
hemmed in i} ook out the window onto her proposed extension.

I have told my neighbour, Pat Traynor, of my intention to oppose her application on account of the
light pollution and encroachment of space and outlook. | do hope that you will give my application to
oppose planning permission full consideration.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes
Carole Berman



